
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR DOMESTIC AIR TRAVELERS:    

  

The Federal Real ID Act mandates security standards for state-issued driver’s licenses and other 
forms of identification and prohibits Federal agencies from accepting for official purposes 
identification that does not meet these standards.  
  

Beginning on May 3, 2023, every air traveler will need to present Real ID-compliant identification 
to be permitted to board a domestic flight; therefore, those holding a non-compliant driver’s 
license will need to present an acceptable alternative form of identification, such as a valid U.S. 
passport.  A Real ID compliant driver’s licenses has a Star in a Circle in the upper right corner.  
  

To avoid disruption to travel plans, air travelers are strongly encouraged to consult with the 
Department of Homeland Security (www.dhs.gov/real-id) to determine whether their state 
issued identification is Real ID-compliant and, if not, what alternate forms of identification will be 
accepted at the airport.  
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